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I am writing in support of House Bill 2049. 
It is unfortunate that another law must be passed to support existing legislation because a special interest group wants 
to infringe upon the rights of all Oregonians.  Both federal and state statutes are in place to protect what makes Oregon 
great. If this bridge is allowed to be built it will set a precedence for others to further degrade Oregon.  If we do not 
protect the wild and scenic beauty of this river and others like it then Oregon will lose much of its value as a state. 
Individual greed should not win out over the needs of all Oregonians.    
Please vote yes on this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PETER BAER, LEED AP 
President/Architect 
T 541.388.9897 x12 
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